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Math Tutoring Cohort 

The IEECE held its first math tutoring cohort session on June 8, 2015. Professor Jean Patrick Michel, math 

instructor at Palm Beach State College’s Boca Raton campus, is working closely with the cohort for a total 

of eight sessions. The goal of the tutoring cohort is to prepare these students for successful completion of 

Strategies of Developmental Math this fall. Confidence is on the rise, as students feel they are “finally 

getting it!” 

If you would like more information about the IEECE’s tutoring program, please contact Laura McCadden 

at (561)868-3998 or mccaddel@palmbeachstate.edu.  
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